
From: Barry and Gretchen Draper <bgd@metrocast.net>  
Sent: Monday, December 7, 2020 9:24 AM 
To: PUC: <PUC@puc.nh.gov> 
Cc: Barry Draper <bgd@metrocast.net> 
Subject: Energy Efficiency Plan /Debra Howard 

 

EXTERNAL: Do not open attachments or click on links unless you recognize and trust the 
sender. 

 
Executive Director Howard, 

            The nine members of the Science Technology and Energy Committee  are acting out of 

order and expressing a very short sighted view of the Energy Efficiency Plan. I feel this is a 

critical situation. Please see the long term affect and vote for the Plan. This will benefit  ALL of 

us. 

                                                                                                            Thank You … Barry Draper, 

New Hampton 
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